Huntsville, Ont. January 20th, 1944

Dear Mrs Dillon:

Imust express my thanks to you for the last two donations you sent for the Cigarette Fund, believe me I appreciate very much your kindness to the boys, but I do hope that the day will soon dawn when it will be unnecessary to have to send to the boys overseas and we shall have them back home again with us, at least those who are spared to return. I myself have two sons, Pilots in the Canadian Airforce over in England, and my other child a daughter is also in the Airfo so you see they have got our all and you can understand Mrs Greaves and my -- 10, the constant anxiety we feel. The letter on the other side is one of scores I have received from the boys we send our cigarettes to, I have sent it just to show you how very much they appreciate what we through you are doing. Kindly regards and thanks.

Yours very sincerely,

Joseph T. Greaves, President

the British Empire Service League.